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	This submission contains a proposed draft text about the measurement of radio noise emission from electronic devices.
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	Notice
	This document has been prepared to assist the IEEE P802.19.  It is offered as a basis for discussion and is not binding on the contributing individual(s) or organization(s). The material in this document is subject to change in form and content after further study. The contributor(s) reserve(s) the right to add, amend or withdraw material contained herein.

	Release
	The contributor acknowledges and accepts that this contribution becomes the property of IEEE and may be made publicly available by IEEE P802.19.
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Discussion

[bookmark: _Hlk204242134][bookmark: _Hlk204242818][bookmark: _Hlk204242951]Several contributions (19-24/0029r0, 19-24/0038r0, and 19-25/0012r0) noted that there are some electronic devices that emit radio noise with a negligible noise level over the Sub-1 GHz band. One of the contributions showed that such radio noise can cause the degradation of the communication performance of IEEE 802.11 S1G at the quite vicinity of the noise source. It is worthwhile noting in an informative section of the Recommended Practice that the users of communication systems using the S1G band should consider locating S1G communication equipment apart from such a noise source to achieve good communication performance.

Proposed draft text

TG3a editor: Please add a new subclause 7.7.a at the end of Subclause7.7 as follows:


7.7.a Radio noise emission from electronic device over Sub-1 GHz band 

As reported in references [BXXa, BXXb, BXXc], there are some electronic devices that emit radio noise with a negligible noise level over the Sub-1 GHz band. Such radio noise can cause the degradation of the communication performance of IEEE 802.11 S1G at the vicinity of the noise source [BXXc]. The users of communication systems using the S1G band are recommended to consider locating S1G communication equipment apart from such a noise source to achieve good communication performance.

TG3a editor: Please add the following references into Biography:
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